SNOHOMISH COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT



Providing Emergency Services Through Regionalization As A Member Of The Marysville Fire District

January 4, 2018

Mayor Jon Nehring 1049 State Avenue Marysville, WA 98270

Dear Mayor Nehring,

Thank you for your letter of December 19, 2017. The Snohomish County Fire District 12 Commissioners met on December 18, 2017 to discuss the next steps in the Regional Fire Authority Planning process. We agreed that continuing to pursue the formation of an RFA was in the best interest of our citizens and therefore should remain the priority.

When Karen Reed Consulting became a part of the RFA Planning project, an immediate positive impact was made. We would like to see Karen continue to facilitate and guide the process to a successful conclusion. We think it is important to stay on the original schedule of submitting an RFA ballot measure to Snohomish County by May 11, 2018, ultimately placing it before the voters in the primary elections on August 7, 2018.

We would like to propose scheduling one meeting this month, based on availability. We would also propose at least two meetings or more, monthly, from February through April to ensure that the May deadline is met.

We look forward to reconvening the RFA Planning Committee with the City of Marysville Council Members.

Sincerely,

Tonya Christoffersen

Snohomish County Fire District 12 Chair